
St Vincent de Paul Meals Service 

Queen of Angels Parish has been serving meals at St. Vincent de Paul 
Village for many years.  Our regularly assigned day is the last Saturday of 
every month that has five Saturdays.  We also may be invited to participate 
in special occasions from time to time.   We meet in the church parking lot 
to carpool at 9:00am and arrive back usually around 2:00pm.  This is a 
great opportunity for high school youth to encounter the reality of the poor, 
and to learn to be selfless.  Families that serve together experience a time 
of joy. 

The remaining opportunities for 2018 are: 

March 31, June 30, September 29, and December 29 

If you would like to participate in this ministry, fill in the sign-up sheet that 
will be in the church entrance.  Announcements are also made at Mass to 
invite parishioners to join. 


